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From: Johanna Kelley
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Support Ordinance 220318
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 10:21:43 AM


Dear Members of the TIO Committee:


My name is Johanna Kelley and I'm a resident of the 5th District. I am writing to ask you to please vote in favor of
Ordinance 220318.


I want to see KCMO move forward with installing more miles of protected bike lanes because it has made riding so
much safer in the city. I have enjoyed many rides on Gillham because it is the only place besides the Trolley Track
Trail where I feel I don't have to worry about an inattentive driver.


I am most interested in the proposed improvements on portions of Hickman Mills Drive. I also understand there are
plans to eventually build protected infrastructure on Meyer as well. This could be a great way to help calm traffic on
a street which feels very dangerous at the moment.


In conclusion, please vote in FAVOR of Ordinance 220318.


Thank you,


Johanna Kelley, LMSW
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